H.T.SMITH ELEMENTARY
June 9, 2024
Summer Office Hours: Monday-Friday 7:00 am — 2:30 pm
HAVE A FUN FILLED SAFE SUMMER!

IMPORTANT DATES:
June 14 — Last Day Office Will Be Open Before Summer Break

Medication Pick-Up —If your child has any prescription or non-prescription medication at school, a parent or
guardian must stop by the Smith Office to pick them up. We cannot send any medications home with your
child. Medications not picked up by the end of the day Thursday, June 13, 2024, will be property disposed of by
the office personnel.



